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 Word Problems 
                            Multiply & Divide 

Main Idea: Word problems help us practice solving real-life problems.  

Read each word problem and solve. Show work.  

1)   A storage room has 
761 shelves. How many 
boxes are in the room if 
there are 34 boxes on each 
shelf? 

 

2)   Mr. Hue has 1,272 
thunder eggs for sale. He 
packages 8 eggs in a 
carton. How many 
cartons can he sell? 

 

 

3)   Summer train passes 
cost $156. How much 
will the train company 
receive if it sells 98 
summer passes? 

 

4)   Each picnic table 
seats 12 guests. There 
are 456 guests arriving in 
two hours. How many 
tables are needed? 

 

5)   The movie theater 
seats 558 customers. Each 
row seats 9 people. How 
many rows are in the 
theater? 

 

 

 

 

 

6)   Frank bought 32 
wildflower seed packets 
for his yard. Each packet 
contains 95 seeds. How 
many total wildflower 
seeds does Frank buy? 

 

7)   Jo Jo bought a car for 
$10,675 and wants to 
make 7 equal payments. 
How much is each 
payment?  

 

8)   Bright purple paint 
costs $46.86 per gallon. 
Lea calculates she will 
need 11 gallons to paint 
her barn. What is her 
total cost? 

 

 Divide and interpret the remainder.  

9)   Ms. Dell needs 163 
drinks for school. Drinks 
come in packs of 6. How 
many packs will Ms. Dell 
need to buy?    

 

 

 

 

a) How did the remainder 
effect the answer?  

10)   Mr. Hall has 158 ft. 
of string for an art 
project. He wants to cut 
the string into 8 ft. 
pieces. How many full 
pieces can he make? 

 

 

a) What did you do with 
the remainder?  

11)   Gert had 210 prizes 
that were put into bags 
of 4 each. The remaining 
prizes were put into 
storage. How many prizes 
were put into storage? 

 

 

a) In this problem, the 
remainder is the 

_______ ___ 

12)   It takes 8 gallons of 
gas to drive to Regina? 
Kim buys 100 gallons of 
gas. How many complete 
trips can she make to 
Regina? 

 

 

a) What does the 
remainder tell you?  

Name __________ 

Date __________ 

Thunder Egg 
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Main Idea: Word problems help us practice solving real-life problems.  

Read each word problem and solve. Show work.  

1)   A storage room has 
761 shelves. How many 
boxes are in the room if 
there are 34 boxes on each 
shelf? 

25,874 (multiply) 

 

2)   Mr. Hue has 1,272 
thunder eggs for sale. He 
packages 8 eggs in a 
carton. How many 
cartons can he sell? 

159 (divide) 

 

3)   Summer train passes 
cost $156. How much 
will the train company 
receive if it sells 98 
summer passes? 

15,288 (multiply) 

 

4)   Each picnic table 
seats 12 guests. There 
are 456 guests arriving in 
two hours. How many 
tables are needed? 

38 (divide) 

 

5)   The movie theater 
seats 558 customers. Each 
row seats 9 people. How 
many rows are in the 
theater? 

62 (divide) 

 

6)   Frank bought 32 
wildflower seed packets 
for his yard. Each packet 
contains 95 seeds. How 
many total wildflower 
seeds does Frank buy? 

3,040 (multiply) 

 

7)   Jo Jo bought a car for 
$10,675 and wants to 
make 7 equal payments. 
How much is each 
payment?  

$1,525 (divide) 

 

8)   Bright purple paint 
costs $46.86 per gallon. 
Lea calculates she will 
need 11 gallons to paint 
her barn. What is her 
total cost? 

$515.46 (multiply) 

 

 Divide and interpret the remainder.  

9)   Ms. Dell needs 163 
drinks for school. Drinks 
come in packs of 6. How 
many packs will Ms. Dell 
need to buy?    

27 r 1  28 

 

 

a) How did the remainder 

effect the answer? She 

had to buy 1 more 

pack to cover 163 

students. 

10)   Mr. Hall has 158 ft. 
of string for an art 
project. He wants to cut 
the string into 8 ft. 
pieces. How many full 
pieces can he make? 

19 r 6  19 

 

a) What did you do with 

the remainder? It was 

dropped because a full 

piece could not be 

made; leftover. 

11)   Gert had 210 prizes 
that were put into bags 
of 4 each. The remaining 
prizes were put into 
storage. How many prizes 
were put into storage? 

52 r 2  2 

 

 

a) In this problem, the 
remainder is the 

___answer___ 

12)   It takes 8 gallons of 
gas to drive to Regina? 
Kim buys 100 gallons of 
gas. How many complete 
trips can she make to 
Regina? 

12 r 4  12 

 

a) What does the 

remainder tell you? She 

has leftover gas; not 

enough for a full trip. 

 

 

Answer Key 

Thunder Egg 


